34 Franklin St.
Lyons, NY 14489
November 21, 2009

Assemblyman Robert Oaks
10 Leach Road
Lyons, NY 14489

Dear Assemblyman Oaks,

I've included another Letter written to local Family Court. I've talked to Myra at your
local office about this. I certainly understand you can't get involved in a legal proceeding;
but I am asking you look at what has happened to me and so many other parents. The
Family Court Act, which allows this injustice to occur, is a product of the State
Legislature.

I'm increasing my public action to call attention to the need for Family Rights. I recently
received a mailing from your office about your campaign to call for a Constitutional
Convention in New York. I think that is a great idea and I hope you will be able to
endorse the attached Declaration of Family Rights as a foundation for any future Family
Law legislation.

I really hope you can take the small step of introducing a bill supporting Parental
Notification of Child Birth. Certainly, everyone I've talked to understands both parents
have a right to know when their child is born.

Best regards!

John Murtari
jmurtari@AKidsRight.Org
home: 315-946-4752

cell: 315-430-2702


http://www.akidsright.org/support/lyons/sirkin2.pdf
http://www.akidsright.org/parental_notification/index.htm
http://www.akidsright.org/parental_notification/index.htm
http://www.akidsright.org/parental_notification/family-rights-poster.pdf

